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3.2.3. Effects of microwires spacing on electromagnetic wave
absorption mechanism

The microwave absorption simulation on SV1-3 and SV2-3 are
presented in Fig. 10 in terms of complex electric field intensity
time-average amplitude distribution, complex magnetic field in-
tensity time-average amplitude distribution and power loss dis-
tribution. Compared with the periodic curved length effect, the
change of spacing does not aggravate power loss bymuch, although
magnetic field distorts when microwires spacing is reduced to
0.5mm, possibly caused by the double increase of microwires.
Electric field concentrates on the edge of composite, and with the
decrease of spacing, it expands along the microwires to the middle
of composite, which can be explained by the strong dynamic wire-
wire interactions with microwave and giving rise to strong long
range dipolar resonance (LRDR) [35]. Besides, from the power loss
distribution, the donut pattern at 1mm spacing shrinks to light
spot at 0.5mm on the composite surface, indicating that ratio of
magnetic loss has been enlarged as a result of increased number of
microwires, which is consistent with Fig. 5(d). When electromag-
netic wave triggers magnetic domain wall motion, the magnetic
domain structure vary when magnetic field H passes through the
composite, which composes parts of the magnetic loss [56].
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